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Comments: (National Forest 2012 Re-initiated Plan Revision Winter Option) I support this option because it

keeps open some snowmobile use on Hoodoo Pass, Surveyor, Blacklead and Beaver Ridge. Snowmobilers

travel from Washington, Idaho, and Oregon to snowmobile on Hoodoo Pass and the Surveyor area they put

money into th local economy which is much needed. I've never seen any wildlife or mountain goats on my

adventures in Goose Creek or Steep Lakes area. The mountain goats winter out at landowner mountain.

Snowmobilers have been snowmobiling in th eHoodoo Pass area since about the mid 1970s. There needs to be

better mapping and boundary need to be marked better. Compromising is better than locking us out. Basically on

Hoodoo Pass snowmobilers were there using the area before wilderness was proposed fo that area.


